From: Sulewski, Patricia 
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2018 3:42 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Simpkins, Anthony; Esenberg, Bryan
Subject: Returned from Trip

Anthony Simpkins and Bryan Esenberg have had a successful return for a very informative Conference.  

They attend the High Cost Housing Forum (HCHF) in Los Angeles, California on January 28th – 30th, 2018.  This trip is fully funded by Enterprise Community Partners and there is no cost to the City of Chicago. They received Airfare, hotel and meals as did all the other participants in the conference.  The expenses occurred, and that will be reimbursed, are for transportation to and from the airports, bus fare to get to the conference hotel and a small snack before boarding the plane back home to Chicago.  No “Swag” was given to the participants.

Patricia Sulewski

City of Chicago, Dept. Of  Planning & Development

